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Photo of the Month by  
Maxine Packman – Age 11 

A Winter Wonderland 

 

 

Photo of the Month by 
Keegan Stearns – Age 15 
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Register NOW for Spring 2017!  

If you still haven’t registered for our Spring 2017 term, it’s not too late! Visit 
the Admissions page on our website http://www.msoaonline.com/admissions 
to find all the forms you will need to register. You can also see a breakdown of 
our costs and general information about the school on our Admissions page. If 
you have any questions, email us at msoaonline@gmail.com.  

Spring 2017  
Registration and Enrollment 

 

We are currently working on pre-

registration enrollment, but will be 

finishing up very soon and will open up 

enrollment to everyone once all pre-

registered students are enrolled. An email 

will be sent once enrollment is open.    

All forms for registration can found on 

the Admissions page on our website or 

can be picked up from our school office. 

You will need an application, agreement 

form, and a medical release form to 

register. You can either mail your forms 

to our PO Box, or drop them off at our 

office during normal school hours on 

Thursday/Friday. Please do not mail your 

paperwork to the church.  

If you have any questions about 

registration or enrolling in your classes, 

please email: msoaonline@gmail.com   

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar! 
~New Dates~ 

 
Fall Term Extension Dates:  

Thursday School ends – January 26th  

Friday School ends – January 27th  

Art Exhibit & Revue – February 2nd  

 
Spring Term Begins: 

Thursday School – February 9th  

Friday School – February 10th  
 

Last day of school - “Crazy Day” 

The last day of our current term will be January 
26th/27th All artwork for the exhibit must be 
turned in this day to our school office either 
matted or framed. If you put the artwork in a 
frame, please remove the glass. We cannot get a 
good picture taken of the artwork if it is behind 
glass. Make sure the student’s name, age and 
class is written on the back of each entry.  
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Thursday, February 2nd  
Art Exhibit: 5:30pm (downstairs classrooms) 

Revue: 7:00pm (upstairs sanctuary) 
 

We hope you have recovered from the holidays and are ready to begin the New Year. There is 
so much to look forward to with the upcoming revue and art exhibit. There is always much to 
do to prepare for this big event, and the kids work hard to complete their final projects. It is 
definitely a team effort.   

To make this year special, we need your help, prayers, and support. You can help by 
encouraging your children to complete their work, to bring their work back to the school on 
crazy day, and to invite your friends to celebrate your kid’s hard work. If you would like to 
volunteer to help with this event, please sign up in our school office as soon as possible. 

Don’t forget to bring snacks and refreshments to the exhibit! 

 

 

January 2017 Newsletter 

Volunteer Opportunity: Artwork Prep Day 
Wednesday, February 1st 

 
We are looking for a few more volunteers to help us prepare the artwork for our Exhibit on 
February 2nd. We meet in rooms 131/133 (rooms across from our office) for a few hours to 
catalog, label, and take pictures of all the artwork that will be in our exhibit. The more hands we 
have helping with this, the less work it is! Lunch will be provided.  

If you are interested in volunteering time to help, please email us at msoaonline@gmail.com as 
soon as possible so we can begin to plan. Thank you.  

 

Art Exhibit & Revue 

Rehearsal Schedule – Day of Revue 

Rehearsal schedule for performing arts students (choir, musical theater) for day of revue to be 
emailed soon. 

Pizza - We will be ordering pizza again for the students who come early to practice, volunteer, 
or to help with exhibit set-up. If you would like to order pizza, contact our school office asap, 
or email Pam Bishop at pam.msoa@gmail.com. Price: $3 for 3 slices; Gluten-free: $4 for 3 
slices. Only pizza paid in advance will be ordered. 

mailto:msoaonline@gmail.com
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Pick up Calendars 

If you have not yet picked up your 2017 calendars, they are available in our school office. 
We still have a few sample calendars that have not been returned. Please return them to 
our school office this week.  

We have also ordered a few extra calendars that we are selling at a discounted price of 
$10! You can buy them in our school office, or at our Exhibit & Revue on February 2nd. Be 
sure to pick up your orders before the end of school this month!  

 

Bad Weather 

This has been a challenging month with all the snow forcing us to cancel classes. Over Christmas 
break we had a make-up day, and we are extending the term one week without further cost to the 
fall/winter term. Hopefully and miraculously the sun will come out tomorrow and melt the snow 
on the roads so we can do a make-up day this Friday. Otherwise, we will do what we can to find a 
make-up day for next week to be ready for our upcoming exhibit and revue on February 2nd. 

Some of you are wondering if tuition will be discounted since classes have been cancelled. We are 
like most private schools in that no matter what happens, we still must pay rent, insurance, bills, 
and salaries.  

We are also trying to do all we can to give you the allotted days your children need to complete 
their projects successfully. We appreciate your patience, grace and encouragement during this 
trying time for all of us. 

More than anything, we want everyone to be safe. We appreciate your prayers in finishing the 
term successfully. They are a great group of kids and are doing wonderful work.  

 

 
School Pictures 

We will be taking our group 
pictures sometime this month, 
during lunch, for both Thursday 
School and Friday School.  

We are also taking individual 
pictures throughout the month of 
January for our yearbook.  

Keep smiling everyone!  

 

Carpooling 

We have numerous families who live all around the 
Portland area, some of them drive pretty far! If you 
are looking to carpool with other MSOA families, we 
have a sign up sheet in our school office. We have a 
family from the Westside (Beaverton) looking to 
carpool.  

If you are interested in finding a family to share 
traveling time and expenses with, no matter what 
area you reside, please see Pam in our school office.  
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 Need an MSOA Paint kit? 

Send your order to Pam.msoa@gmail.com   

All painting students are required to have their own 

paint supplies. Art supply prices are going up, and we 

want to do everything we can to keep the cost at the 

lowest price possible.  

We sell paint kits through the school for $50.00; this 

includes paints and brushes. Brush sets are $20.00 

which includes a fan brush, round brush, flat brush, 

fluffy brush, and detail brush.  

If you purchase brushes on your own, be careful not to 

pick up watercolor soft brushes.  

You do not have to purchase paint kits through the 

school. Check our Class Descriptions page for a list of 

colors needed. Use your Michaels coupons, Blicks or 

other art stores to get the best price. Be careful about 

off brands that contain more water than pigment. 

If you wish to order one through the school for our 

Spring term, please email your request before Jan. 27th.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

, 
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Volunteer 

Opportunities 

Artwork Prep Day: Feb 1st – help 

prepare the student’s artwork for 
our Exhibit 

Lunch Monitors – help watch 
over the kids during lunch 

11:15a-12:15pm 

Set-up/Clean-up – Cleanup help 

is especially appreciated after 
school on Fridays!  

Revue Rehearsal – help monitor 
the gym while students rehearse  

Art Exhibit & Revue – work 
snack tables, help with Exhibit 

set-up early in the day 

We ask for all families to please 

sign up to volunteer in one area 
throughout the term. Our end of 
term event is a great way to help!  

Volunteer sign-up sheet is in 
the office. See Pam Bishop.  

New Classes for Spring 2017 
 

Art Journaling/Mixed media - A class for creativity that incorporates colors, images, patterns 

and other materials.  Class will have art prompts to choose from.  

 

Mixed Cartooning – learn different styles of cartooning (Anime, Superhero, etc – the student 

decides); copy from master cartoonists to learn the different styles and learn what best fits 

you as a cartoonist.  

 

Creative Writing - now a 2-hour class on Fridays. First hour will be for writing, and the 2nd 

hour will be a time for the students to critique their work in a positive, supportive 

environment.  
 

mailto:Pam.msoa@gmail.com
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Longview School 

Our Longview School will be having their Fall Term Exhibit & Revue on Tuesday, January 
31st from 6:30pm to 9:30pm. Location: 747 Wheeler St. / Longview, WA  

"Somewhere over the rainbow, blue birds fly  
Birds fly over the rainbow 
Why then, oh why can't I?" 

 
They found out they could fly! Come and see the fantastic art displayed by these gifted 
students. We are proud of them all!!! 
 
Contact Stacie Ramirez with any questions you have regarding our Longview School at 
msoalongview@outlook.com.  

Satellite Schools 

MASTERS SCHOOL OF ART January 2017 Newsletter 

Salem School 
 

It's hard to believe that our spring term is just around the corner!  Our Spring 2017 term 
begins Wednesday, February 1st, so if you still haven't registered and would like to enroll 
in classes, now is the time! We have updated our Salem website with our new class 
schedule. New this year, our class descriptions include detailed supply lists, specifically for 
our Salem school.  Go to www.msoasalem.com for all the details! 
 
New Classes Added!  We now are offering Art History, Oil Painting, Lettering and 
Pastels!  Check out our classes descriptions on the website for details.  
 
If you are interested in enrolling in our Salem Satellite School, contact Guin Szczepanski at 
guinatsalemmsoa@gmail.com.  
 

Westside School 

Our Westside School will not be holding classes for our Spring 2017 term. We 
are hopeful to be back up and running beginning our Fall 2017 term. If you 
have any questions, please send your inquiries to westsidemsoa@gmail.com. 
Thank you.  

 

 

mailto:msoalongview@outlook.com
http://www.msoasalem.com/
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Director’s Note:       

          

© 2017 MASTERS SCHOOL OF ART, All Rights Reserved 

 

MSOA FAMILIES & FRIENDS! 

Fall 2016 has been a challenging term with all the school closures, but the kids are fervently 
either working at home, or are hard working at school to get their artwork done. As I’ve 
walked through the classrooms, I’ve been amazed at how well they are doing. You usually see 
this level of excellence in the second term.  

With the talent shown by our students, we have made sure that this spring we are offering 
advance classes, and we plan to encourage the growth of their skills and talents. I’m 
especially excited about the classes I’m involved in, which is fashion illustration/design, 
home design (using computer graphics), Drawing 301, and I’ve got great new ideas for 
creative drawing/concept drawing. And oh, I’m teaching one drawing 101 class which I 
haven’t done in a while. Looking forward to it. 

I’m also teaching, along with someone else, a film class where there is going to be 
competition. I’m most excited about the film class. We will be using a green screen and more 
tools to help them reach their goals.  

Anna Harrison and Cheri Holman are the best watercolor teachers. They have two different 
styles, and both are excellent. Of course, there is pastels, cartooning, choir, computer art and 
many of the other classes. 

God willing, we hope to do a family picnic sometime this summer. We really do want to get to 
know our MSOA Families. We also hope to send out a small college missions group that you 
will hear about in our next newsletter.  

All to say, we have plans for an awesome spring term. We are putting our heart and soul into 
it. We also look forward to celebrating your kids’ work at the spring art exhibit and revue.  
We have loved working with your kids. Thanks for sharing them with us.  

With love, Evie  

 

 

Psalm 118:29 

Oh, give thanks to the LORD, for He is good! 
For His mercy endures forever. 


